
UPDATE FOLLOWING STREET TRADING CONSULTATION 

 

Item LA 22/32 referred from Licensing and Appeals Committee of 29 November 

2022 

 

The report of the Director of Central Services and Deputy Chief Executive provided 

an update following the Street Trading Consultation which ran from 13 October 2022 

until 9 November 2022.  The Licensing Department received no comments during 

the 28 consultation period. 

 

The second draft of the proposed Street Trading Policy was attached at Annex 1, the 

draft proposed application form at Annex 2 and the Assistants and Employee 

application form at Annex 3.   

 

During discussion, Members requested that there be clarity regarding the sale of 

used vehicles on the public highway and officers noted a number of corrections.  

 

RECOMMENDED: that the second draft policy for the introduction of Street Trading 

consents be approved subject to clarity regarding the sale of used vehicles on the 

public highway. 

 

*Referred to Council 

 


